
Club Celebrates the Awarding of Another Paul Harris Fellow  
  

Story by Ed Kolybaba on Jun 05, 2021 

 
The club congratulated member Mike Crowley on June 04 for receiving the prestigious Paul 
Harris Fellow Award, named after the founder of Rotary International, Paul Harris.  
  

 
  

The Paul Harris Fellow is an award given to those who have donated an accumulated 
amount of $US1000 while a member of Rotary International. 
  
In making the presentation to Mike, Tom Paterson, the chair of the club’s Foundation 
Committee stated that “Giving any sum of money to the Rotary Foundation makes you a 
part of the eradication of Polio, a partner in creating PEACE, a person who supports Clean 
Water and Sanitation where water is worth more than gold; it is measured in LIVES. It makes 
you someone who believes that all babies, children and mom's should have good medical 
resources, micro-credit and equal rights.” 
  
Welcome Mike to the union of thousands of Rotarians invested in making this World a much 
better place. Congratulations on behalf of Rotary International, Rotary District 5060 and the 
Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise. 
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